
 

 

3rd November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Wear Your PJs for Children in Need 
 
This year Children in Need falls on Friday 11th November, and to raise money we are inviting 
Nursery children to wear their pyjamas to school. Please ensure that your child wears suitable 
footwear for outdoor play. For hygiene reasons we are also asking that Nursery parents do not 
dress their child in onesies. 
 
If your child chooses to dress up for Children in Need, we ask that they bring in a donation 
£1.00 for the charity.  
 
We will also be raising money by selling special Pudsey bear biscuits at break time at a cost of 
50p per biscuit. Please provide your child with the money if they would like to buy a biscuit. 
 
Please be aware that this year Children in Need also falls on Armistice Day, so we will be 
observing a minute’s silence at 11:00am that morning. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Acting Headteacher 


